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First name: Brenden

Last name: Allen
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Title: 

Comments: Forest Service,

 

My primary concern in regards of the Stibnite Mine is that if the mine is approved, waste and extra sediments

could be introduced into the water which could negatively impact already jeopardized bull trout populations

throughout the South Fork Salmon River. I am highly concerned that with bull trout and salmon populations

already declining in Idaho's rivers, an open pit mining operation could pollute the river with extra sediment and

waste, causing a further decline for our native fish populations. To ensure the protection of our water system's

health and it's native fish populations, I must ask that you do not approve the mine. 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration.


